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Dear Committee, 
I strongly object to the latest submission by Qld. Attorney-General Jarrod Bleijie 
which I feel will affect our democratic voting system in many negative ways. 
Tougher ID requirements will go against certain members of our society and 
make it harder for them to vote and lets face it, such a small percentage of 
people say who they are not, what's all the fuss about? 
Also, these new laws will make voting day a nightmare time wise unless you 
intend to employ many more people to check ID's and this will be costing us 
taxpayers many more wasted $'s. 
I urge you to reconsider, 
yours sincerely, 
Jessica Ainsworth. 
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